
 

 

 

HOMEWORK 
To draw a picture of someone from the 

emergency services – this could be a 

firefighter, police officer, paramedic, 

doctor etc. Try really hard to ensure that 

your drawing of a person has a body, arms, 

legs, hands and feet. Don’t forget eyes, 

nose, mouth and ears too! Take a photo of 

your drawing and post it on Seesaw for us to 

share next week. 

 

Phonics homework is set on Seesaw for your 

child from Monday! This will be a video and 

a fun practical activity.  Use your Seesaw 

log-in to get started.  These will be issued on 

Monday. 

NEXT WEEK 

Next week we continue our learning about 

‘people who help us’. We will be particularly 

focusing on doctors, police officers and 

firefighters. We will hopefully have some 

special visitors coming to see us on Friday. 

Make sure you check the gallery page on 

the website to see photographs! 
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Reminders 
Please continue to practice zipping and 

unzipping coats, putting them on 

independently along with jumpers and 

cardigans.  Thank you. 

Please log on to School Spider using your 

email link to be able to book Parents 

Consultation Meetings in October. 

  

PEOPLE WHO HELP US 
We started this week by thinking about people who 

help us at school. We talked about the different 

members of staff from the teachers and teaching 

assistants to the cooks, office staff and kitchen staff! The 

children were very excited when Paul, our school 

crossing patrol officer, came into school to visit us. Paul 

talked to the children about his job and about how to 

cross the road safely. This inspired lots of creative 

activities and role play for the next few days.  

 

We then moved on to look at people who help us in the 

wider community. Children talked about ballet,  

swimming teachers, shop workers, people at church, 

people at mosque and more.  We spent some time 

learning about dentists and had lots of fun making 

mouths and pretending to brush giant teeth! 

 

In RE, we enjoyed talking about when we celebrate, 

why and with who.  Thank you for your photos – we 

enjoyed talking about the range of celebrations.  They 

introduced our topic on Special Times very well. 

 
THANK YOU! 

Thank you to all the parents who came to the information evening on Wednesday this 

week. We hope that you found it useful. To those parents who could not make the 

meeting, many of the resources that we talked about can be found on the Foundation 

class page on the Sherwood website.  


